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BOARD CHANGES 
 
 
The Board of Grange Resources Limited (“Grange” or “the Company”) advises that Mr 
Clement Ko has resigned from his position as Director, effective immediately due to ongoing 
business and study requirements. 
 
The Board wishes to thank Mr Ko for his valued contribution to the Company over the past 6 
years, since being appointed in January 2009, and wished him well in future endeavours. 
 
 
 
 

ENDS 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
info@grangeresources.com.au  
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